
SILVER CREEK RANCH PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

January, 2021        From the President’s desk 

Hello Neighbors, 

 

2020 is in the rearview mirror and we can only hope for better days in 2021. It was pretty amazing to see all the snow 

and I counted at least 11 snowmen (or snow-persons) in our subdivision. For me, coming here from Colorado it was Deja 

vu and I was wondering if I’ve moved far enough south to get away from that white stuff.  For many folks in Texas, it 

was, I’m sure, amazing and picturesque.  Too bad it did not come down on us around Christmas to add to the Holiday 

atmosphere.   

 

Thanks to Dan Wilson, we were able to secure a new venue for our Board meetings.  The Hill Country Bible Church is no 

longer going to be used by us, due to their busy schedules.  Dan met with the members of the Liberty Hill Masonic Lodge 

and they agreed to host us in their building.  It is close to our subdivision; the Lodge is located at 927 TX 332 Loop in 

Liberty Hill, across the street from Liberty Hill City Hall.  We’re planning our first 2021 Board meeting for February 9, at 

6:30 p.m. at the lodge. 

 

We just started receiving your annual dues, thank you for that.  I am thrilled to announced that we have no stragglers 

from 2020 – all last year’s dues were collected. 

 

On another note; I was contacted by the folks working on lights along County Road 279 (Bagdad Road) who told me they 

will be replacing the pole and the light at our entrance.  Apparently, we’re getting a new LED light there.  No cost to us, 

and it should better and shine brighter. It is possible that for a couple days we might be without the light while they are 

working on it.  I’m sure it will be worth it. 

 

I would like to thank to all those that complimented me on the entrance sign.  I enjoyed building it.  

 

 
 

Stay safe, stay warm,  

Martin Petrik 
SCRPOA President 


